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Gender identity absolutely must remain a part of the Maine Human Rights Act.  There
can be no clearer evidence of this than the fact that legislators are considering a 
lengthy list of attacks on trans and nonbinary people today.  Human rights should not 
be subject to the whims of bigots.  I oppose this bill.


